
KINDERGARTEN TEAM NEWS

JANUARY Week of  1/11-1/15

This week we will be working on...
Reading/Phonics: We are going to start working on  
putting things in alphabetical order.  We will work 
on various lists of words.  We will continue trying 
to spell words by stretching out the word. I know 
that this has been on my peek a lot but we need to 
keep practicing as some of us find it difficult to 
hear all the sounds.
Math: We will be finishing up Unit 6.  The 
students are working hard on this unit. We will do 
a review and have our assessment at the beginning 
of this week and will start our new topic.
Writing: The students are working really hard on 
writing sentences.  They find it difficult to come 
up with sentences and write them on their own, 
but we will be working on this a lot more in the 
upcoming weeks.  We are working on using capital 
letters and punctuation along with making spaces 
between words. 
SS/Science: We will be discussing Martin Luther 
King Jr this week along with continuing with Miss 
Dianne’s science activity -Nocturnal animals. We 
will also be starting our discussion on Hibernation 
and Migration.

Sight Word: Most of the class are currently on our 3rd list. This means the 
students are working hard and are currently working towards 30 sight words 
already. They need to go over the sight words (current and past lists) each 
night as part of their homework. It will help them as they read or write. For 
those students on another list keep working hard 

Parent Info: I am so 
excited to be back at 
school!!! I am happy to be 
back in the classroom with 
the students and can’t wait 
to start this new year with 
them. I had hoped to Zoom 
with the class last week 
but was unable to as I was 
not feeling well, but I know 
that they were in good 
hands with Miss Pat and I 
was in constant contact 
with her. 
We will be working on 
reading groups this week as 
we are further behind then 
I had hoped, at this point in 
the year. The students are 
working on forming 
sentences on their own and 
writing them on the paper. 
It is a hard thing to do and 
we will continue to practice. 

JUST A REMINDER PARK SHORE IS CLOSED MONDAY JANUARY 18th


